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INTER ‐OFFICE  MEMORANDUM  
 

 

TO:                John McDowell, Conservation, Development, & Planning Dept.   
   
FROM: Pete Muñoa, Fire Marshal’s Office 
   
DATE:  January 25, 2010 
 
SUBJECT: Piners Ambulance Service Residence 
 
 
John, 
 
The Fire Marshal’s Office has two comments for this project.    
 

 2A 10BC Rated Fire Extinguishers shall be located within the structure and accessible 
from a distance not greater than 75 feet from anywhere within. 

 
 UL listed Smoke detectors be located in all rooms and corridors (kitchen and bathroom 

areas exempt) 
 
As I stated in our initial meeting, the use of this structure to house an ambulance crew would 
benefit the citizens of Napa County.  As there are a limited amount of units distributed 
throughout the county, I believe it is important to keep this particular station in the proposed 
vicinity. 
 
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions at 299-7645. 
 
 
Pete Muñoa 


